
  
 
 

FROM THE SCORER’S TABLE 
 
Did you notice the difference in the terminology? Once again we are adjusting to slight changes, 
one of which is the term we use to refer to the person who keeps score. Now we are scorers 
instead of scorekeepers. You will see the new terminology in the new DCR. This is the year that 
the books come out for the two year period 2011-2013. You can access the current rules at 
www.usavolleyball.org. 
 
Scoresheet Changes for Second Libero 
There will be some additions to the score sheet this year. With the addition of a second libero 
being allowed, the score sheet will have two boxes for the designation of two liberos. If no libero 
is being used, place an X in both boxes. If one libero is being used, place that libero’s number in 
the box on the left and an X in the box on the right. If two liberos are being used, place the 
number of the libero that is going to take the court first (the acting libero) on the left and the 
other libero’s number (the second libero) on the right. Once this libero replacement takes place, 
the liberos can replace each other or any back row player. Remember that a completed rally 
needs to take place before any replacement can occur and that the player that was replaced must 
be the player returning when the libero rotates to the front row.  There can only be one libero on 
the court at a time. The tracking sheet might look like this: 6 L 6 L L 6. Remember that liberos 
cannot be team or floor captain.   
 
For all current scorers, check under the officials tab of your Webpoint registration for your status 
and whether you need to take the test this year. You can check this at the same time you are 
registering. 
 
For new scorers, you will also need to be USAV/CHRVA registered, so take care of that and then 
check out the officials section at www.chrva.org. 
 
You must be a certified scorer to be a certified referee. So if refereeing is your goal, make sure to 
get to a clinic in October so you can get your scoring ratings in November at a Fellowship. 
 
Each team must have a scorer to play in CHRVA tournaments. Plan ahead and make time for the 
scorer clinic. 
 
If you are interested in contributing to the scoring program in the region, be sure to get in contact 
with me. I am always looking for new folks to help rate, teach, mentor, etc.     
 
Dixie Collins 
CHRVA Scorekeeping Chair 
(h)540-364-4234 
dixie.collins@chrva.org 
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